IOWA STATE COLLEGE

OF AGRICULTURE AND MECHANIC ARTS
AMES, IOWA

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION
FOR MEN

November 12, 1940

Dr. Forrest C; Allen
Basketball Coach

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

Just received a letter from Bruce Drake, in
which he states that he will be unable to meet with us

on Sunday, December 8th, because he too has a game on =
December 9th and does not want to be away just before it.

What do you think of the idea of us Big Six Coaches

having our meeting on Sunday morning, December lst?
give me your reaction right away.

With best wishes, I am
| Sincerely yours,
: Menze

Basketball Coach

Will you




